
 

                                                                                                                            
 

Dorchester Learning Centre 
Monkton Park 
Winterborne Monkton 
Dorchester 
Dorset    
DT2 9PS 
 
Telephone: 01305 261213 
Website: www.dlconline.co.uk 
 
Headteacher: David Dinsmore 
 
Date: 3rd July 2025 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

I hope this letter find you well and that your child is making the most of the time they have following the 
end of year 11 and the start of their post 16 education. 
 
Results Day 
 

GCSE Results Day is Thursday 21st August. Students are welcome to come to school to collect their 
results in person from 9.00am to 10.00am, If they are unable to attend, students GCSE results will be 
posted home at 12pm on the same day. 
 
Please note that students cannot send anyone on their behalf to collect their results unless prior 
permission has been agreed by the Exams Officer. Please contact Debbie Hogg by Friday 18th July to 
make these arrangements if required. 
Please remind the person collecting results to bring along photographic proof of identity. 
 
If you require any guidance or support regarding post 16 education, please give DLC a call and we will 
be happy to help. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding exams, please email d.hogg@dlc.dorset.sch.uk. 
 
I look forward to seeing everyone on Results Day. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
Debbie Hogg 
Finance/Exams Officer 
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